NOTICE TO THE BAR
SUPREME COURT OF NEW JERSEY

The New Jersey Judiciary web site has moved.

The new address is:

http://www.judiciary.state.nj.us

Please note this address for future reference.

1999 Notices to the Bar have been removed from this site and are no longer. (8/1/2000)

Notices to the Bar for the current year (2000) are available at http://www.judiciary.state.nj.us/notices/index.htm
Richard J. Williams

Administrative Director of the Courts

Dated: January 10, 2000
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